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Paul Mitchell the School Temecula has reviewed its Drug and Alcohol Policy for its 

effectiveness.  Upon our review we have found that our drug free program does 

not need any changes at this time.  At this time fortunately we have not had 

anyone violate any of the standards of conduct in our Drug & Alcohol policy 

therefore we have not needed to impose any disciplinary sanctions on anyone. 
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